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Blankenship, Johni

From: Laura Gossman <gossmanfamily@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 2:53 PM
To: Blankenship, Johni
Subject: Re: Local Review Standards Packet - 10650

Johni,  
 
The 40' x 60' building in the as-built is the correct building, It is "tract b" of the Fort Morgan subdivision as 
shown. 
 
The acknowledge form does show the correct license number of 10650, and does show the correct cultivation 
facility type of, Limited. 
 
Thank You, for your time and attention to detail. 
 
Jim Gossman  
 
On Thu, Jun 30, 2016 at 11:28 AM, Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> wrote: 

James, 

  

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Clerk’s office received your revised public notice regarding an application for a 
Marijuana Establishment License on June 27, 2016.  Your original site development plan and 
acknowledgement form are attached for your review.  Please make any appropriate changes, if there are none, 
a simple reply statement to that fact would be great.  

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you,  

  

  

Johni Blankenship, MMC 

Borough Clerk 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
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